
Trinity Lutheran Church Worship Team 
Report to Congregation Council 

May 2018 

 
Last Meeting May 21, 2018 

 
 Worship times for summer and fall 

Times for summer are publicized now. Times for fall are to be decided soon. 
ADDED LATER: All of Worship Team was included on May 30 of an 
experimental run-through of what the services could look like if both 
Traditional and Contemporary began at the same time. Thanks to the work 
put in ahead of time by Nancy Martin and Pr. Horner, it worked out well. Stay 
tuned for announcements of how this will work beginning in September. 
 
Ushers  
AED training is being scheduled for the summer. Not only ushers, but anyone 
will be able to learn how to use the AED. We will publicize the times once 
they are established. 
 
Decorations for Pentecost looked beautiful. 37 geraniums went to shut-ins.  
Kathy is looking for help with decorating year-round. Jane will talk to 
Stephanie about using our media resources to ask for the right person. 
 
Miscellaneous 
Jane will review the list generated by a year ago of responsibilities that 
N.Easton covered in Contemporary Worship. Some things have been 
forgotten at times, such as the Lenten candle. We will add as necessary to 
responsibilities such as altar care to ensure that all elements are present for 
worship.  
 

Next 
Meeting 

August 20, 2018, 6:30pm 
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